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Subj: RE: From Phil Morris, New Business Rep, Carrollton, TX Employee # M3X
Date: 6/28/2012 8:00:23 A.M. Central Daylight Time
From: kvossler@TYCO.COM

To: MorrisPhilD@aol.com

Dear Mr. Morris,
Thank you for bringing your concerns to my attention. As you know, the Company takes such allegations very
seriously. | have forwarded this on to your Human Resources team and someone will be following up with you

shortly to discuss your concerns in greater detail.
Regards,

Karen L. Vossler

Senior Employment Counsel
Tyco International
kvossler@tycoint.com
202-350-6911 (direct)
954-621-5427 (mobile)

From: MorrisPhilD@aol.com [mailto:MorrisPhilD@aol.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2012 3:37 PM

To: Vossler, Karen

Subject: RE: From Phil Morris, New Business Rep, Carrollton, TX Employee # M3X

RE: From Phil Morris, New Business Rep, Carrollton, TX Employee # M3X

Please review the attached letter from me.

Phil Morris

212 Petunia Drive

Flower Mound, TX 75028-5136
972-355-5207 Home
214-394-8952 Cell

This e-mail contains privileged and confidential information intended for the use of the addressees named above. If you are not the intended recipient

of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that you must not disseminate, copy or take any action in respect of any information contained in it. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and immediately destroy this e-mail and its attachments.
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